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Wednesday 13th May 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Year 5 have been working extremely hard this term and have displayed fantastic 

behaviour throughout; as a result of which, we have earned an amazing 105 class credits! I am very 

proud of them and it is now time to reward this achievement. 

 

To celebrate, we are going watch the movie, ‘The Borrowers’, and have pizza as a treat.  This will take 

place on Thursday 21st May 2015 in the afternoon. To make it extra fun, if your child would like  

to bring their pyjamas/onesie to wear, they may.    

Children are to bring in their pyjamas/onesie in a bag on the day to change into after lunch. 

 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to eat pizza, please notify the school before next 

Thursday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Marlow   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 
 


